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Thanks again for all your support! As you know, Cassy and Steve were able to go to 

Zimbabwe this past October, and it was an incredibly productive trip. We visited the 
aging out residents at the Shammah Home and provided several badly needed items at 

the Chilileko Home. The newsletter describing our visit is available at 
https://jonathansimpact.org/wp-content/uploads/Oct-2023-Newsletter.pdf. 

  
 

Two of the residents of Chilileko, Kuzileza and Bright, have been accepted at the UMAA 
Mission Boarding College, the same school that Tarisai and Vimbai attend. Kuzi and 

Bright are beginning their first term at the high school on the campus. 

 
Anaya (Lucia and Conald’s son), Kuzileza, Bright 

 
We were also able to provide funding for Christmas gifts for the residents at both the 

Shammah Home and the Chilileko Home.  

 

  

 

https://jonathansimpact.org/wp-content/uploads/Oct-2023-Newsletter.pdf
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As part of the Christmas celebration Taurai, Conald, and Lucia brought the kids out to a 

resort for some fun: 

 
 

And some really big news! 
Chilileko Home has purchased a van from Jonathan’s Impact funding! As we stated in the 
last newsletter, this has been an ongoing need and has already been a huge blessing to the 

home. 

 
Lucia and Chilileko kids on the maiden trip in their “new” van (used, but new enough). 

 
************************************************************************* 
 
Donations to Jonathan’s Impact can be done via our website: https://secure.acceptiva.com/?cst=1c7adc, or 

by mail at 162 Beau Arbre Court, Covington, LA 70433. 
 

We cannot thank you enough for your support of Jonathan’s Impact, and of course the residents of the 
Chilileko and Shammah Homes.  

 
God bless you all. 

https://secure.acceptiva.com/?cst=1c7adc
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